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COUNCIL MINUTES 
Vittel,  12 May 2008 - at 15,30 pm 

 
 
 
A Council meeting was held in Vittel on 12 May 2008, after the Congress. The President welcomed 
the new elected members, Mr Kahraman Bagatir, Mrs Evelyn Papadopoulou and Mr Thierry Zintz. 
He congratulated also for the re-election of the Vice President Vladimir Esheev and of Mrs Eva 
Thesen. 
 

- Chairman of EMAU Committees 
After the election of the 4 EMAU Committees from the Congress, the Council appointed the  

chairmen of the following Committees: 
DTAC Committee  - Mrs Evelyn Papadopoulou 
Judges Committee  - Mr Pol Ney 
Junior Dev.Committee - Mrs Irena Rosa 
3D&Field Committee  - Mrs Trudy Medwed 
 

- Grand Prix 2009 
 The following Technical Delegates were designed for the GP competitions 2009: 
1st leg  14-19 April Riom (FRA)    - Technical Delegate: Francis Buggenhout (BEL) 
2nd leg  19-24 May Sofia (BUL)  - Technical Delegate:  Klaus Lindau (GER) 
3rd leg   2- 7  June Antalya (TUR) - Technical Delegate: Eva Thesen (NOR) 
 

- Technical Delegate for the European Field Championships 2009 
Mrs Trudy Medwed was appointed T.D. for the European Field Championsips, which will 

be held in Champagnac (FRA) on 18-23 August 2009. 
 

 
The next Council Meeting will be held in Rome on 15 November 2008. Members are 

supposed to arrive on November 14th and leave on 16th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


